
 
Media Advisory 

  
Subject: January 22-24, 2009, New Partners for Smart Growth Conference, 
Albuquerque, NM  
  
From: Shani Alford, Local Government Commission  
  
The Local Government Commission will be hosting the 8th Annual New Partners for 
Smart Growth Conference in Albuquerque, NM.  The conference will take place at the 
Albuquerque Convention Center on January 22-24, 2009.    
  
This multi-disciplinary event will highlight cutting-edge smart-growth issues and will 
feature the latest research, implementation tools and strategies, successful case 
studies, new partners, new projects, and new policies.  
  
Visit the conference Web site for more details on the program, speakers, sponsors and 
cosponsors, special events, and optional tours:  
http://www.newpartners.org/ 
 
For additional information contact:  
Shani Alford  
Local Government Commission  
(916) 448-1198 x330  
salford@lgc.org 
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